Steven SeEe

From: Karen Paolucci <karenpaolucci@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 5:30 PM

To: policastrogroup@gmail.com; House Health and Human Services Committee; Rep.
Baginski, Jacquelyn M.

Subject; In support of H - 5351

I was just informed of a vote that will be happening for H - 5351.

It just baffles my mind that Rhode Island is so shorthanded and now we want to do away with licensed medical
aestheticians.

| would never be able to afford the advanced treatments like chemical peels with

out a licensed medical aesthetician. Today | wear just eyeliner and mascara. | struggled with acne since my teenage
years. Now at 57 I finally feel confident without concealer.

This procedure would never be covered through healthcare coverage and if a doctor or a registered nurse performed
this procedure. The price would be extremely expensive.

Why don’t we focus on filling open positions and getting more people to return back to work then worry about what's
working. Drs and nurses are already short staffed and overwhelmed.

| would like to discuss this further with everyone. Please feel free to give me a call at your convenience at 401-230-8123.

Sincerely,
Karen Paolucci
12 Paula Lane Johnston Rhode Island 02919



